
  
 

 
 

 
 
 

August 14, 2020  

Hello, 4-H Community!   

We hope you are all well. The 4-H Bandanas are ready, and now we need to get one to each and every 4-H member 
in our county. Please fill out the following survey to let us know how you would like to receive your bandana: 4-H 
Bandana Distribution. Thank you, Flyin’ Lions, for your generous donation to help unify our members during this 
challenging time. 
 
Fairgrounds Food Drive (for humans! 😊😊) Every year at the start of Fair, ESF hosts a food drive that helps all our 
local food banks. Although there is no Fair, they are still doing a food drive on Aug 27th 4-7:00 p.m. at the 
fairgrounds. This would be a great opportunity for your club and/or members to do community service by dropping 
non-perishable food at the Fairgrounds at the west parking lot during that time. 
We’ve started receiving entries for the Informational Poster Contest and we’re very excited about that! We are 
accepting entries until August 31st, and there are cash prizes for juniors, intermediates, and seniors! We hope you 
will enter your awesome informational poster! You can find the instructions here: Info Poster Contest  
 
Donations from the public are pouring in to support 4-H youth with animals. If you need feed or supplies for your 
project animals, please take advantage of our community’s generosity. You can participate in the following ways:  

a.   Fill out a card in store: Snohomish Co-op, Monroe Co-op, Dayville Hay and Grain, Bothell Feed, Everett Co 
      op, Marysville Co-op, Arlington Co-op, Granite Falls Co-op, and Rodeo Downs.   
b.  Apply online: Feed Assistance Sign Up   
c.   By email: snoco.4H@wsu.edu    

Your request (name excluded) will be displayed in the store for community members consider supporting. Store 
staff will contact you to arrange pick up once your need has been met. For questions, contact Kim Baker 
(kim.baker@wsu.edu).  
 
We are still working on a webpage to showcase the activities of our clubs and programs. Please send us your project, 
club, or program’s virtual updates (including pictures, video links, posters, artwork, etc.) via email, and we will share 
your awesome content with the world!  
 
As a reminder, 4-H is still not meeting in person until Phase 4 of the Washington Safe Start plan. This will continue to 
be the case even if schools reopen virtually or in a hybrid model. We are still available every Monday, Wednesday, 
or Friday for our virtual Tea Time. Please pop in to talk about your projects or club activities, to get technical 
assistance with virtual programming, or just to talk. Find Zoom log in information here: Tea Time | Office Hours 
 
Thank you, Snohomish County 4-H, for being an amazing community!  

Your Snohomish County 4-H Team,  

Ashley Hall | 4-H Assistant Professor    Beth Wangen | Volunteer Development Coordinator 
425-357-6006 | a.hernandez-hall@wsu.edu  425-357-6005 | beth.wangen@wsu.edu  

Kim Marie Baker | 4-H Program Coordinator   Kristi Boyd | 4-H Administrative Assistant 
425-357-6007 | kim.baker@wsu.edu   425-357-6044 | kristi.boyd@wsu.edu 
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